Kingwood-Snyder #2 - SW SE, 2-2N-54W, Washington County

November 23, 1860

Kingwood Cil Company
First National Building
Cklahoma City 2, Oklahoma

Attention: Mr. Kenneth Huffman

Centlemen;

Please refer to your letter of November 21, 1960, regarding con~-
version of a producing well to a water injection well.

You are correct in that, at the hearing, prior approval has been
granted to convert additional wells to injection status as the need arises.
However, each well that has been converted or will be converted in the

future, must have an OGCC Form 4 filed on it., This Form 4 is made a
part of the well file, and is necessary to show the current status of the well.

If you have need of more of these forms, please let us know.
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

J. A. McKee, Associate Petroleum Engineer
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